
PUBLIC NOTICE 
BOROUGH OF HIGHLANDS PLANNING BOARD 

MASTER PLAN SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Master Plan Subcommittee of the 
Planning Board of the Borough of Highlands will conduct a public meeting 
on November 16, 2015, at 7:00 pm at the Borough fire house located at 17-1 
Shore Drive, Highlands, New Jersey. 

The public is invited to attend and participate in this meeting.   
 
 

Carolyn Cummins 
                                    Planning Board Secretary 

November 9, 2015 
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